
The 2017 season, like the 2016 season, 
opened with a weekend at Elm River 
Campground. Like 2016 the weather was cold 
and miserable but all who attended had a 
great time. We had a small crowd as usual, 
twelve rigs were in attendance. We were 
joined on Saturday by Sharon & Doug Hill 
they were not camping but made the effort to 
join us for the day. Saturday evening Sylvia & 
Bill Powers were able to come and dance with 
us. It is always great to renew friendships 
after the long winter season and.  

Next month we are planning a lobster dinner 
on Saturday instead of a potluck. We can get 
the lobster for $6.50 a pound you can get a 
one or two-pound lobster most have ordered 
2lb, also we will have steak $5.00 each for 
those who are not interested in lobster. 
Please call Jim or Marilyn at (902) 546-2282 
with your choice. The lobster will be ordered 
on June 12th , please have your order in by 
this date.   

 I would like to thank the executive members 
for convening this weekend. Also, I would like 
to thank Laurie & Wilma Illsley for helping 
with the convening.  
 
Also, thanks to thank Sid & Eileen Glennie for 
taking over as Food Coordinators for Don & 
Linda Wyer.  
 

 

 

  

Camp News 

Conveners 

Musings: 

WINNERS: 50/25/25   $20.00 

Paula Dunn 

Barb MacDonald 
 

Free night of camping: 
Robert & Sandra Partington 

 

Up-coming Events 
Campground Breakfast – July 15, 2017 

Yard Sale – August 19, 2017 

Bingo – September 9, 2017 

BLUENOSE RV SQUARES 

Conveners for next campout will be: 

Tom & Gwen Gardner 
Lionel Parsons 

Al & Mitzi Durham 
Merle & Audrey Crawford 

The next campout will take place at 

Elm River Campground. 

June 16-18, 2017 

 
When booking your weekend please let 

Clyde and Betty know if you are staying on 
Thursday night as well. 

 
Please contact Clyde & Betty Tanner to 

confirm attendance, phone 902-876-7434 
or email ctanner@ns.sympatico.ca 
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